
Wednesday 27th March 2024

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

Re: After School Clubs - Summer 2024

Our current after school club offer will continue from 3.30pm - 4.30pm from Tuesday 16th April until Friday 3rd May.
During this period the clubs will remain free. As noted in Ms Reid’s letter that you received yesterday, From 7th May the
price of clubs will increase to £4.50 to cover school costs.

As you’ll see below, the activities during these 3 weeks will remain the same. However, the Cycling and Cricket clubs
have ended. If you are already signed up to clubs, you do not need to do anything as we will roll over club lists.
However, if your child would no longer like to attend their club during this period, please inform the school office.

Monday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Tuesday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Thursday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Friday
3.30pm - 4.30pm

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Nursery & Reception

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Years 1 & 2

Creative Arts with
Mr Whittle and Ms
Bradbury
Year 1, 2 & 3
Year 4,5 & 6

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Years 3 & 4

Sports & Games
Hub with Coach
Tanya
Years 5 & 6

Tag Rugby with
Hackney Bulls
Year 1 & 2

n/a

The week beginning Monday 29th April we will send a letter reminding families about the price increases commencing
the following week, with a list of the new clubs on offer.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher


